
 Summer Term 1 – Our topic is: 

Superheroes! 
 

Days to Remember: 
For the first two weeks of this term, we have been 

finishing off our dinosaur topic, making fossils and 

volcanos. The boys are very excited that we are going 

to make them ’erupt’ next week! Watch out for it on 

the website. 

We were planning ‘Minibeasts ‘as our next topic, but 

the boys have asked if they can do ‘Superheroes’ next 

so that’s what it is! We will launch our topic Monday 

8th May with a superhero day, where the boys can 

come dressed in any superhero costume or borrow one 

from school (we have plenty). We envisage that it will 

be a very physical topic that will involve lots of 

den/cave building and making traps to catch’ baddies; 

(the boys words), so, weather permitting we will be 

outside and at forest school. Some of you have 

already kindly volunteered your time, but if anyone 

does have any free time Monday –Thursday, to come 

to Forest school, it would be greatly appreciated. 

As a school we have bought two subscriptions to the  

online programs Reading eggs and Mathletics, 

passwords have been stuck in the front of your child’s 

home/school diary for you to use these games at 

home as well. Please ask if you have any queries. 

 

Mrs Pemberton teaches: 

Mon, Tues, Wed & 

Thurs am  

Mrs Christison 

teaches:Thurs pm 

Mrs Wood     

teaches:Friday with 

 Year 1/2 

PE: Tuesdays & Fridays  

Forest School:Fridays 

(weather permitting), 

please have wellies and 

a coat in school 
Superhero Day!- Monday 

8th May. 

Come dressed up as any 

superhero or use a 

costume from school. 

 

Our Literacy work this half-term will link with our 

topic work. We will be looking at recounts,  comic 

strips and traditional tales ( some of which have 

superheroes in), for the children to write their 

own stories. I think that we will get some amazing 

stories with this topic! 

 
In our Maths lessons we will be looking at estimating, 

using the language ‘more’ and ‘fewer’ to compare two 

sets of objects, weight and capacity and securing 

knowledge on previous topics. 

 

 This term we will be 

consolidating the 

children’s knowledge by 

reading/spelling two 

syllable words, reading 

captions, reading/spelling 

tricky words and words 

with adjacent consonants.  Please come and watch our 

phonics lessons again, I think that you will be amazed 

by how much the children know! 

 
All the children will be reading in guided 

reading group, as well as reading 

individually. Please remember to change 

your child’s home reading book regularly so 

that you can support your child’s reading at 

home. 



 

  


